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25th February 2020 
 
 
 Dear Parents,  
 
After the Easter holiday Owls, Robins and Hummingbirds will be embarking on an exciting 
adventure which will involve lots of rich learning experiences all about Australia. As part of this, 
we have the unique opportunity to experience a day with Australian animals. Jonathan’s Jungle 
is a fantastic encounter day where the children get hands on experience of holding different 
animals from Australia. Amongst the animals are stick insects, scorpions, snakes and tarantulas! 
Jonathan will be visiting us on 21st April 2020.  
 
As Jonathan will be in the whole day it will be a fabulous chance for the children to handle these 
animals in small groups to allow them one to one quality time with the animals. They will learn 
all about the animals, their habitats and how they are cared for.  
 
This is the eighth year that we will be welcoming Jonathan’s Jungle to our school!  In previous 
years the children have gained so much from this experience and have thoroughly enjoyed the 
day. 
 
To help us with this fantastic event we are asking for a contribution of £5.00. Please pay online 
or send your contribution in to school before Monday 30th March 2020.  
 
Should you want to discuss this event further, please contact your child’s teacher.  
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Miss Kirby, Miss Appleby & Miss Bailey  
________________________________________________________________  
 
 
Name:________________________________________ Date:______________  
 
 
 
Class:_________________________________________  
I have paid online* I have paid cash* 
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